New Bar and New Opening Times - Now 5pm on a Friday
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From Friday 5th May

The club are delighted to announce that the Kingfisher Bar has undergone a bit of a
refurbishment that we hope will be a big hit! An investment in new tables, chairs and stools have
left the Bar looking pretty good, an even more welcoming place!

As if this wasn't enough, the Bar opening hours have been extended to open from 5pm on a

Friday , from Friday 5th
Mayl to

allow you to pop in for a drink on your way home from work and still be back in time for dinner!




